
Recently it’s been brought to my attention that some people have openly criticized the Hall of Fame 
(HOF) Committee for being biased against certain potential inductees. Let me assure the membership 
that during both my tenure as President and, before that, as Association Manager of the Greater 
Fredericksburg USBC Association, I have never witnessed anything which would give credence to such 
criticism.  I assure you that both I and the GFUSBCA Board of Directors have total confidence in the 
manner in which the HOF Committee conducts their business. 

In a related issue, the Board recently announced that, due to the COVID-19 pandemic, this year’s HOF 
Induction Banquet has been cancelled.  There are several reasons for this decision but we do plan to 
recognize this year’s inductee’s during the course of the 2020-21 bowling season.  They will also be 
honored, along with next year’s inductees, at the 2021 HOF Banquet. 

Sincerely, 

Skip Frey, President 
Greater Fredericksburg USBCA 
 

 

 

 


